To: The Environmental Monitor
From: DeRosa Environmental Consulting, Inc.
Date: June 21, 2018

Re: Notification of filing an Ecological Restoration Limited Project Appendix A to Form 3, Notice of

Intent for dredging of a pond, invasive species management and native plantings at 408 Bridge Street,
Hamilton MA

Anticipated date of submission: June 28, 2018

The proposed project is seeking approval to implement a pond dredging, aquatic nuisance vegetation
removal and an invasive plant species removal and native plant species planting plan at 408 Bridge
Street in Hamilton, MA . This project seeks approval under the Massachusetts Wetlands Protection
Act, (M.G.L. Ch. 131 §40; and 310 CMR 10.00) by the filing of a Notice of Intent (NOI) with the Hamilton
Conservation Commission. The total square footage of existing bordering vegetated wetland and
riverfront area will remain the same after the project, however the invasive plant community (glossy
buckthorn, multiflora rose, honeysuckle, and purple loosestrife) will be removed and native species will
be installed to create a viable bordering vegetated wetland habitat. A two (2) year aftercare plan is
included to maintain and insure establishment of the wetland plant community at the project site.

Reviewing Conservation Commission(s):

Hamilton Conservation Commission
Hamilton Town Hall
577 Bay Road Hamilton MA 01936
978-468-5583

Copies of the NOI may be examined or acquired from the Conservation Commission, or by contacting
the applicant’s representative, DeRosa Environmental Consulting, Inc. at michaelderosaj@gmail.com;
or 978-948-7717, Monday and Friday between 9AM and 4PM.

See Conservation Commission website for the meeting schedule for exact dates and agendas on all
public hearings.



